
From: Clark, Sandra
To: CEO@GLWATER.org
Subject: Feb. 23, 2022 Public Hearing on service charges proposed for Fiscal Year 2022
Date: Friday, January 28, 2022 9:20:15 AM
Attachments: GLWA Burtchville.pdf
Importance: High

The St. Clair County Road Commission/DPW received the attached communication in error. The SCC-
RC/DPW is NOT a party to the contract between GLWA and Burtchville Twp. Any communications
you have for Burtchville Twp must be sent to them directly. PLEASE correct your records concerning
your Burtchville Twp customer.
 

Sandra J. Clark
St. Clair County Road Commission/DPW
810-388-4012
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